
ELIZABETHTOWN BOROUGH
PARK ADVISORY

C O V ID - 1 9  ( " C O R O N A V I R U S " )

Park Restrooms are closed.
Basketball Courts: Rims are removed to avoid
the physical contact of the sport.
Play Equipment/Structures: Signs posted to
advise residents to not use at this time.

Elizabethtown Borough is taking precautions in our
Park to help stop community spread of COVID-19. 
       

Fresh air and exercise are important for your physical and mental health. There is
nothing dangerous about going outside. The danger is being close to other people
who are infected, whether they know it or not. So, with that in mind, we agree with
health experts who advise caution during this time. They recommend only
engaging in outdoor activities with the people in your household and practicing
social distancing – staying six feet away from neighbors or others in public areas.
 

ELIZABETHTOWN BOROUGH COMMUNITY PARK

 
We apologize for the inconveniences we know these decisions will cause. We take
these actions to limit spread of COVID-19 as recommended by the Centers for
Disease Control. 
 
The above actions are effective as of Tuesday, March
31, 2020 and will remain in place until further notice. 

March 31, 2020


